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Tuesday 20th May, 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Ref: Yr 6 Level 1&2  

 
We have been given the excellent opportunity to provide free Bikeability Training at Level 1&2 to our children in Year 
6. 
 
The date for this will be Level 1&2 Bikeability for up to 24 children from Year 6 starting on Monday 2nd June. This 
safe, structured and standardised programme is designed to make your child a more competent cyclist and prepare 
them for cycling on road. 

 
In order to secure your child’s place on this course, please complete the attached form and give it to Mr Hirsch.  

All courses are first come first serve. If your child has already done the course and is a confident cyclist, please 
allow other children to sign up so they can access the course and develop their skills.  

 
Your child is being offered a Level 1&2 course. Level 1 is designed to give your child control over his / her bike and 
takes place in groups in a space away from traffic such as a playground or closed car park. Level 2 will ensure your 
child is prepared for short journeys such as cycling to school. Training takes place in small groups on quiet, local 
streets, giving trainees a real cycling experience. 

 
Please let us know if your child needs a bike and/ or a helmet as we are able to supply these. 

 
Training will be carried out by Cycle Confident, the borough’s cycle training provider, and will be delivered by 2 fully 
accredited National Standards cycling instructors with enhanced DBS checks. 

 

We hope that lots of you will take us up on this brilliant opportunity. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr Hirsch 
Year 4 Teacher & PE Lead 
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